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In Reception the children talked about a 

variety of Holy Books.  How they have to be 

treated with respect and the importance of 

them in people’s lives.  We looked at the books 

and discussed how the writing in them is 

different to the writing we see in the bible. 

Some of the children talked about their 

experiences of reading the Bible and going to 

church.  We then read a story from the Bible 

called ‘The Lost Sheep’. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

In year 1 the children learned about why Jesus 

is special to Christians and why people are 

important to us.  They wrote about what they 

think Jesus might look like and made 

friendship flowers.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In year 2 they learned about why the Bible is 

special to Christians.  How to be a good 

person, books of the bible and the story of 

Mary Jones. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



In year 3 the children learned about the 

characteristics of Christian worship.   They 

then created their own designs of stain glass 

windows.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In year 4 the children learned about why lent 

is such an important period for Christians. 

They then talked about symbols of Easter and 

created beautiful artwork.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

In year 5 the children learned what Christians 

believe about God. They then discussed, wrote 

and drew what it is believed that God created.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In year 6 they were looking at why people care 

about the environment.  They made a mind map of 

all of the threats to our planet and its 

environment, working in groups and sharing ideas. 

Then they researched one of these threats and 

presented this information back to the class.  

Threats such as deforestation, climate change, 

land and ocean pollution. Then they thought about 

anything that they could do to show that we care 

about our local environment.  Deciding on a litter 

pick they went outside of school and had a big 

tidy up. Now they know that all of this litter will 

not pollute our local rivers or end up as ocean 

pollution. 

 

 

 


